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United States Departrnent of the Interior 

Dear Dr. Marks: 

OFFICE OF THE SECRET:\R Y 
WASHINGTON, D,C, 20240 

~27 tl74 

Enclosed are Senator Borja's comments on the proposed 
amendments to the draft agreement for Rongelap and Utirik. 

We welcome your reaction to these comments and will be 
happy to meet with you at your convenience. 

Sincerely yours, 

4c: \.~ 
Di rectd Territorial Affairs 

Dr. Sidney Marks 
Biomedical Programs 
Division of Biomedical and 

Environmental Research 
Atomic Energy Commission 
Washington, D.C. 20545 
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